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St. Colmcille's Primary School

Cullybackey Road 

Ballymena

Co. Antrim 

BT43 5DW

Tel. 028 25639970

info@stcolmcilles.com

www.st.colmcilles.com 

24th October 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian
All-Ireland Winner

Cathy Carey, captain of the Antrim Ladies All-Ireland Winning team, will be visiting St. Colmcille’s on Wednesday 26th October.  The children can wear something yellow (t-shirt, hairband etc) or an Antrim GAA shirt to school on the day.
Sacrament of Penance and First Holy Communion
Father McGinnity will be hosting a meeting for the parents of Y3 and Y4 pupils who will be making sacraments this school year.  This will take place at 6.00pm on Monday 21st November in the school assembly hall.  We would encourage all parents to attend as Father McGinnity will be outlining how to prepare your child for their sacrament.
Sacramental Dates
· Y3 Sacrament of Penance- All Saints’ Church- Tuesday 7th March- 5.00pm

· Y7 Confirmation- All Saints’ Church- Friday 31st March- 11.00am

· Y4 First Holy Communion- All Saints’ Church- Saturday 20th May- 11.00am

PTA Christmas Cards
The PTA run a Christmas Card fundraiser annually which always proves to be very popular.  Your child will have received a sample of their Christmas Card today from their teacher.  Please follow the directions on the card to place an order- all orders are made online. The final date for orders is Friday 28th October.  Thank you for your continued support of the school PTA.
Christmas Shows

Y1-4 Christmas shows will take place on Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th December in the school assembly hall.  This will be a ticketed event and further information will be issued in due course.
Y5-7 will host their annual carol service on Tuesday 20th December in All Saints’ Church at 6.30pm.  Again, further information will be issued later in the term.

School Christmas dinner will take place on Thursday 8th December and will be a traditional Christmas dinner at a cost of £2.60.  This will be booked in advance through ParentMail, and a form will be issued in November. N.B. The canteen menu for November/December is attached, please be aware that the menu can change at short notice.
Hallowe’en Disco

The children can wear their Hallowe’en costume and mask/face paint to school on Friday 28th October. There will be no dinners served on this day and there will be no transport in the afternoon either.  Pick up times as follows:

	Time
	Year Group

	11.30am
	Year 1, 2 & 3 (with no older siblings in St. Colmcille’s)

	12.00 noon
	Year 4 & 5 (and younger siblings)

	12.30pm
	Year 6 & 7 (and younger siblings)


  The children will return to school after the Hallowe’en holidays on Monday 7th November.
Yours sincerely

_______________________________

Mr H Walls

Principal
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